
 
 
 
 
 

7 November 2022 

 

Dear families, 

Remembrance Day Fundraising 

 

To commemorate Remembrance Day on Friday 11 November, we will be selling poppies at a minimum donation of 

20p each, as well as a variety of silicon wristbands, snap bands, zip pulls and reflectors with suggested donations 

ranging from 50p to £1. 

 

They will be sold in class from tomorrow in memory of the soldiers who lost their lives whilst fighting for 

their country. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 

     
  

 


